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LETTER DATED 20 OCTOBER 1995 FROM THE PRESIDENT OF THE
SECURITY COUNCIL ADDRESSED TO THE SECRETARY-GENERAL

| have the honour to inform you that your letter dated 16 October 1995
(S/1995/879) concerning the establishment of the International Commission of
Inquiry to investigate reports of military training and arms transfers to former
Rwandan government forces, pursuant to resolution 1013 (1995), has been brought
to the attention of the members of the Council. They welcome your decision and
take note of the information contained in your letter.

(Signed ) Ibrahim A. GAMBARI
President of the Security Council
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